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SHELLEY ENGINEERING, INC.

—SEI STRUCTURAL CONSULTANTS

December 12, 2001 File No.: 2000-143

Allied/Cook Construction
PO Box 1396
Portland, ME 04104

Attention: Mr. Panl Laliberte
Subject: Portland Harbor Hotel — Special Inspections

We are writing in regards to the special inspections of the new masonry construction at the
Portland Harbor Hotel. We inspected the construction of the masonry at the location of the new
clevator, at the new parapet wall on the exterior deck and at the new block stairwell. We found the
construction (i.c. location of vertically reinforced cells and bond beam locations) to be in general
compliance with our construction drawings.

If you have any questions, feel free to call us.

Sincerely:

Timothy G. Shelley, P.E.




ALLIED/COoOK

CONSTRUCTION

Planners Managers ¢ Design/BuiIdefs
Building Excellence Since 1958

January 7, 2002

Mr. Michael Nugent

Chief Building Inspector

City of Portland, ME

389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

RE: Portland Harbor Hotel — Special Inspection

Dear Mr. Nugent:

Enclosed please find a copy of the special inspection requirements and reports:

1. Attar Engineering, inc. special inspections requirements for the project.

2. RW. Gillespie & Associates, Inc. report of special inspections for
concrete, steel, fabrication and erection and fireproofing materials.

3. H.B. Fleming steel pile certification.
4. Shelley Engineering, Inc. masonry certification.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Paul R. Lalierte, P.E.
V.P. Project Management

cc: David Bateman — Portland Harbor Hotel, LLC
Joe Robey — Job Superintendant
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